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For more information, contact 
Dr. Troy McVey 
Division of Communication, Media, and Fine Arts 
College of Liberal Arts and Social Sciences 
University of Guam 
Email: tmcvey@triton.uog.edu 
 
 

UOG Theatre Presents “The Prom” – An Inclusive Musical 
 
The University of Guam Theatre announces its next production: a new inclusive musical, 
The Prom, by Chad Beguelin and Bob Martin. 
 
“UOG Theatre is proud to be able to bring a meaningful story about a LGBTQ+ identity to 
the community of Guam,” says Troy McVey, director, “and we are especially proud to be 
partnering with Equality Guam, GALA Guam, and Triton’s Pride Alliance to make this 
possible.” 
 
Venue: UOG Fine Arts Theatre Auditorium 
Performance Dates: November 7-9 and 14-16 
Times:  All Performances begin at 7:00 PM.  Doors open at 6:30 PM. 
 
Tickets:   
Available in advance from GALA Guam (671-969-5483 or galaguam.apa@gmail.com) or 
the Division of Communication, Media, and Fine Arts (CMFA) Office on University of 
Guam campus (671-735-2700 or adat@triton.uog.edu).   Payment is accepted in cash 
only. 
 

• General Admission $25 Senior/$15 Youth 
• UOG Students are free November 7-9 and $5 on November 14-16. 
• Discount when paying at the door - $5 for wearing Pride Apparel  

 
Synopsis: 
The Prom, an award-winning musical with a recent Netflix adaptation, is a who about 
acceptance, autonomy, and allyship.  Emma, a shay good-hearted teenager in Indiana, 
wants to ask her girlfriend to the prom, but the PTA has other plans.  Cue a group of 
failing Broadway stars to the “rescue”! 
 
 
 

http://tmcvey@triton.uog.edu
mailto:galaguam.apa@gmail.com
mailto:adat@triton.uog.edu


2 of 2 

Royalty Notice:  The Prom is presented through special arrangement with and all 
authorized performance materials are also provided by Theatrical Rights Worldwide, 1180 
Avenue of the Americas, Suite 640, New York, NY. 10036.  www.theatricalrights.com 
 
 

### 
 
Attached:  Official Show Poster 
 
For media inquiries, please contact:  Troy McVey, tmcvey@triton.uog.edu 
 
**Dress Rehearsals on Tuesday, November 5 and Wednesday, November 6, from 6-10pm 
are open to the media.** 
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